
A message from Mrs Williams Chair of the PTA 

 

St George & St Teresa PTA Summer Draw 2017 

 

Last week we sent out our Summer Draw raffle tickets. Thank you to those of you 

have returned them and just a note to let you know it is not too late if you have not 

sent them in yet. The draw will take place on Wednesday the 19th of July. We have 

some fabulous prizes including £50 cash, Sunday lunch for 4 plus a bottle of wine at 

Nuthurst Grange Hotel, Booze Hamper, Free admission to the Sea Life Centre and 

much more. If you have not received tickets and would like some please get in touch 

with Denise Williams on 07843 091297. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

A message from Tony Taylor Chairman of St George & St Teresa Pastoral 

Council 

Monsignor McHugh Golden Jubilee 

On Sunday 24th September, Monsignor celebrates the 50th Anniversary of his 

ordination and this very special occasion will be marked with Mass at 3 pm on the 

day at St George and St Teresa church, celebrated by Bishop Robert Byrne, 

followed by celebratory refreshments in the Parish Centre. 

Monsignor has provided wonderful support to the school for 16 years: he has acted 

as Chair of Governors; celebrated Mass for the children regularly and frequently 

visited the school to speak to children and staff. Monsignor has also strived to build a 

close partnership between school and parish. In recognition of this, and on behalf of 

St George & St Teresa parish community, I would like to extend an invitation to all 

parents/guardians and their families to attend the Mass and the celebration 

afterwards. 

The parish will also be organising a special collection to take donations towards a gift 

for Monsignor. If any parent would like to contribute towards the gift, special 

collection envelopes will be available at the school office when school restarts in 

September, or donations can be left at the office. 

 



 

 


